
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Christopher Galen 
Wednesday, January 23, 2013    (703) 243-6111 ext. 356 
        Email: CGalen@nmpf.org 
 

National Milk Producers Federation Statement on Senate Leader Reid’s Farm Bill Decision 
From Jerry Kozak, President and CEO of NMPF: 

 
“Senate Majority Leader Harry Reid’s decision to put the farm bill near the top of the list of 
things to do in 2013 is good news for America’s dairy farmers, who need leaders in the Senate 
and House to renew their push this year for a better farm bill. 
 
“Senator Reid yesterday introduced the 2013 farm bill as S. 10, making it part of a short list of 
priority pieces of legislation for action in the Senate. Reid’s decision recognizes that the dairy 
policy reforms contained in the bill, along with other provisions in the measure, passed with 
overwhelming, bipartisan support last summer. The bill’s Dairy Security Act will give farmers a 
better safety net while reducing taxpayer costs at a time when Congress is searching for ways 
to trim federal spending. 
 
“We look forward to working with Senator Reid, as well as with Agriculture Committee 
Chairwoman Debbie Stabenow (D-MI) and new ranking minority member Sen. Thad Cochran (R-
MS), as the Committee updates the Farm Bill in the coming weeks. We will continue our 
bipartisan efforts in both the Senate and House to get a five-year farm bill passed that provides 
our producers the security and stability they need.” 
 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s 30 cooperatives produce 
the majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill 
and with government agencies. Visit www.nmpf.org for more information. 
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